
December 23, 1977 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
5885 Edenfield Road, Apt. B-29 
Jacksonville, Florida 32211 

Dear Howard, 

I did some checking on Lane's two FOIA suits a couple of 
days ago. Both were voluntarily dismissed by Lane's attorneys, 
the ACLU (John Shattuck). The record in both cases is skimpy. 
Neither side did much in the way of work. However, in Lane v.  
Secret Service, at al., Civil Action No. 76-0227, Pratt, J., Lane 
did get the Secret Service to cough up an inventory of certain 
records before Lane entered a dismissal. The inventory is 55 pages 
long. 1 am enclosing 5 pages which I had copied after a very 
hasty examination. They may have some pertinance to your attempts 
to get Harold's correspondence on the Memorandum of Transfer. 

I will contact the Secret Service and see if I can get them 
to send me a copy of the inventory, and you might want to do 
likewise. The cost of copying it at the court at 25 cents a page 
is prohibitive. 

Best regards, 

Jim 

cc: Harold Weisberg 


